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Dear Parent/Carer  
  
I am writing to inform you of the outcome of the Headteacher interviews last week. After a 
rigorous interview process, I am pleased to inform you that the current Interim Headteacher 
of Filey School, Michelle Britton, has been appointed as the permanent Headteacher by the 
Trustees of Coast and Vale Learning Trust.  
  
I am looking forward to working with Michelle to ensure that Filey School once again becomes 
the school of choice for the community.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  

  

  

Michael McCluskie  
Director of Education/ Deputy CEO  
Coast and Vale Learning Trust  
  


